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February 1, 2021 

Andrew Rode 

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

Planning & Assessment 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

 

Dear Andrew, 

 

RE:  COVID-19 TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF ENVIRONMENTAL 

MONITORING REQIREMENTS 

 

The Department approved a temporary suspension and change to environmental monitoring 

frequencies on 17 August 2020 for the following Tronox sites.  

 

• Ginkgo Mine (DA 251-09-01); 

• Snapper Mine (06_0168); 

• Broken Hill Mineral Separation Plant (DA 345-11-01); and 

• Atlas Campaspe Mine (06_0168). 

   

This letter is to inform DPIE that Tronox will be reinstating regular environmental monitoring 

frequencies effective from 1 February 2021. The applicable environmental management plans 

will be updated to reflect changes to monitoring frequencies. The NSW EPA will also be 

consulted regarding environment protection licences associated with the sites.   

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Brendan Isaacs  

Environmental Lead 

Tronox Mining Australia 

T   (03) 50748 904 

M   0419 045 911  

E   brendan.isaacs@tronox.com 


